
Snippets from Recent Club Programs 

Alan, Elle, Indy, Aaron, & Lisa 

       Kiwanis Club 
              of the 

 

  
Coming up . . .   
   
5/5/24 – Board Meetings 
5/13/24 – Dr. Paul Lightsey, Coal Mining in 
Colorado; Recognition of P2P Builders & 
Key Clubs 
5/20/24 – James Divine, Motivation & 
Author  
5/27/24 – Starting Line for Bolder Boulder 
6/3/24 – Board Meetings 
 
 
 
Program Chairpersons: 
May – Dave 
June – Vince 
 
 
 
 

4/29/24 – Social Event with Alert Dog Graduation Ceremony at Frolic 
Brewery  
 
Ten of our Foothills 
Kiwanis Club 
members and 15 
visitors attended our 
Social Event and dog 
graduation ceremony. 
During the social 
event Alan conducted 
the graduation 
ceremony for Elle 
and her alert service 
dog, Indy. Elle, who 
has Type 1 diabetes, 
and Indy successfully completed the two-year academy program by 
demonstrating public access requirements and alert behavior. With the successful 
completion, Foothills turned over ownership of Indy to Elle at no cost to the 
family.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our dog breeder family, Rick, Lynne, and Bethany, from Littleton attended the 
ceremony. Also in attendance were Serenity and Nipper, from Littleton, who are 
currently students of the academy. Other Division 3 attendees were Shellie, from 
the Broomfield North Metro Kiwanis and Dom from Westminster Kiwanis Club. 
Our thanks to all who attended; it was a wonderful Kiwanis evening! 
 

Club Website: www.foothillskiwanis.org 
Meetings:  Mondays at 7:00 a.m. at The Brewing 
Market, 2770 Dagny Way, Lafayette, CO 80026 
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Graduation Certificate for Elle & Indy 

Alan explains the academy program to our guests 



4/19/24 - Peak to Peak Builders Club Meeting  
 --Vince VanZago  
 
The Builders Club met on April 19th and opened with their 
pledge.  Following this, the group played a connect game 
where Rachel read song lyrics like poetry and the members 
had to guess the song. The first person who guessed 
correctly got a point. The point leader got a prize.  President 
Prisha led with the most points. They also played a game of 
hide the huckle buckle. The real challenge was the service 
event which was to cruise the campus and pick up as much 
trash as possible. The challenge came because it was 
snowing hard at the time and very cold. But the kids braved 
through the weather and filled several bags of trash. The 
club faculty advisor, Rachel, and the Kiwanis sponsor, 
Vince, went with the kids and were just as cold and wet. 
 

 
 
 
5/2/24 – Peak to Peak Key Club Meeting 
--Bob Mohling  
 
It was a planning meeting for the Key Club students. There 
are seven candidates for the officer, bulletin editor, and 
webmaster positions. Elections will be held at the May 10 
meeting.  This will be the final meeting of the school year. 
We will celebrate at the final meeting with Santiago burritos 
and soft drinks. Ms. Melber, Faculty Advisor, and five 
students plan to attend the 5/13/24 Foothills Kiwanis 
meeting. We want to recognize the accomplishments of both 
the Key Club and Builders Club at this meeting.    
 
4/20/24 – CO Feeding Kids (CFK) Packaging Event 
--Georgia Wagner, Risen Savior Project Coordinator 
 
It was such a pleasure to meet you today.  Thank you for the 
great turnout and support today, and for all the past times 
that your church family and Kiwanis have supported 
Colorado Feeding Kids (CFK) team. I personally look 
forward to many more interactions between CFK and  Risen 
Savior Lutheran Church.   
  

 

 
 
The statistics for today's event (April 20, 2024) are as 
follows:  

 23,760 meals 
were packed 

 74 people 
signed the 
sign up sheets 

 We counted 
80 volunteers 
in total 

 The 
volunteers 
packed meals 
for 1.5 hours 
and then 
helped clean 
up (1/2 hour) 

We had six (6) groups volunteer today:  
1. Risen Savior Lutheran Church  
2. Broomfield Kiwanis  
3. Peak to Peak Key Club  
4. Foothills Kiwanis  
5. Heritage High School  
6. Saint Luke's Methodist Church  
Over 80 volunteers from several organizations packaged 
23,760 emergency food kits at the Fern Warehouse in 
Denver.  Our thanks to Risen Savior and Kiwanis members 
with the help of 11 P2P Key Club members. 
 
Upcoming Community Service/Kiwanis Events 
 April 1 – May 30, 2024 – Soles for Souls shoe drive; 

bring shoes to a club meeting for Bob M pickup 
 July 3-6, 2024 – Kiwanis International & Circle K 

Conventions in Denver 
 July 10-14, 2024 – International Key Club Convention 

in Atlanta, Georgia 
 August 25, 2024 – YoungLife Golf Tournament at 

Todd Creek Golf Course 
 September 14, 2024 – MyChoice Clay Shooting 

Tournament

 

Builder Club members got wet in their trash pickup project 

Volunteers of all ages packaging meal kits 

KIWANIS:  Serving the Children of the World! 

Key Club members at work 


